
December 15, 2023 

Ms. Kathy Hunter 

Acting Executive Director/Secretary 

Attn: Records Section 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Basin Disposal of WA, LLC – G-165 - General Rate Filing & Tariff Revision – New Asset Update 

Attached please find Revised Tariff No. 15, as well as supporting documentation for a general rate filing and price 

adjustment to recover the cost and net book value of assets removed from the last general rate filing, docket TG-

230184, as the assets were received after June 1, 2023, the effective date of that filing. 

The Company respectfully requests this filing become effective February 1, 2024. 

If approved by the Commission, this filing will result in an increase of approximately $177,000 or 6.0%. This 

increase impacts approximately 4,800 residential, 480 commercial, and 44 drop box customers.  

Per prior discussion with Staff, the FINAL audited workbook in TG-230184 was used for this filing.  No other 

changes were made other than adding the new assets and costs of this asset update filing.  Tabs and cells within the 

workbook that include these updates are colored purple for Staffs easy reference. 

Included in this filing is our non-regulated operation, as our regulated and non-regulated operations share one 

facility and certain management costs. To protect certain non-regulated proprietary information, we are submitting 

this filing as confidential, and are filing in accordance with WAC 480-07-160. 

A rate increase notification letter was mailed to all customers affected by these proposed changes on December 14, 

2023. 

A copy of this letter is being sent to the Chairman of the Walla Walla County Board of Commissioners. 

The Company appreciates the Commission’s consideration of this matter. 

If there are any questions please contact me at 509-544-7709 or Francisco@BasinDisposal.com.  

Yours truly, 

Francisco Alcala 

Francisco Alcala 

Senior Financial Analyst 

cc: Darrick Dietrich, Basin Disposal of WA., LLC 

Heather Garland, Pacific Financial Consulting Services, LLC 

TG-231065
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